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1. Participatory Governance Items 

There were no participatory governance items brought up for discussion.  
  
2. Redistricting 

Chancellor Rodríguez reported on the efforts relating to the redistricting of Trustee areas.  
Proposed areas developed by the consultant were sent to the Trustees on Thursday, May 
3.  At a Community Forum held on Sunday, May 6, feedback on the proposed areas was 
received and alternative plans from community members in attendance were discussed.  
A presentation of the process behind the development of the proposed areas and the areas 
proposed by the consultant will be made at the May 7 Board meeting.  Alternative 
proposals suggested by the community will also be discussed.  The presentation at the 
Board Meeting is a first read and no vote will be taken. 
 

3. Review of Board Docket 
 The May 7, 2012 board docket was reviewed.  Dr. Rodríguez stated that the public 

hearing for Items 1.9 and 1.10 will be pulled to allow time for advertisement of the 
hearing and will be placed on a future meeting agenda.  It was reported that, in addition 
to the classified staff, the Board may consider recognizing all employee groups at a 
Board Meeting next year.  Finally, Dr. Rodríguez advised that clarification is being 
sought relating to the resolution in agenda item 6.6 in light of the current redistricting 
efforts. 

 
3. Reports 

  Academic Senate/SAC:  SAC Academic Senate President Ray Hicks reported that an 
Academic Senate meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 8.  Among the items being 
discussed are accelerated classes and addressing SLOs on the class syllabus. 

Members: Raúl Rodríguez  Present 
  John Didion   Present 
  Peter Hardash   Present 
  Erlinda Martinez  Present 
  Juan Vázquez   Present 
  Ray Hicks   Present 
  Morrie Barembaum  Present 
  Marti Reiter   Present 
  Evelyn Sanchez  Absent 
  Colton Long   Absent 



District Council Minutes         Page 2 
May 7, 2012 
 
 3. Reports (continued) 
  Academic Senate/SCC:  SCC Academic Senate President Morrie Barembaum reported 

that the last Academic Senate meeting was held last week; and, in its first year of 
operating under a resolution model, the Academic Senate passed 15 resolutions. 

 
  CSEA:  CSEA President Marti Reiter commented on the combined award ceremony held 

at Santa Ana College last week and expressed her view that this was a very positive event 
and the classified staff appreciated being included with the other employee groups. 

 
  Student Government – SAC:  No report. 
 
  Student Government – SCC:  No report. 
 
  BAPRC:  Vice Chancellor Peter Hardash reported that a BAPRC meeting is scheduled 

for May 16, the day following the release of the Governor’s May Revise Budget. 
 
  HRC:  No report. 
 

 
 
Meeting Adjournment:  3:20 p.m. 


